
Ladies and gentlemen, esteemed alumni, and cherished friends, 

Welcome back home! It's truly a delight to see so many familiar faces 

gathered here today, each one carrying memories that have shaped not only 

our personal journeys but also the legacy of our beloved institution. Who 

would have thought we'd all look this good after all these years, right? 

As we stand in this hall today, take a moment to glance around. Here's 

the same room where many of us endured those nail-biting exam weeks and 

celebrated unforgettable victories. It's amazing to see how those shared 

moments have blossomed into lifelong friendships and professional 

networks. 

Now, here's a quick poll--how many of you tried to sneak into the library 

after hours because you simply needed that extra study time? [Pause for 

hands/comments] Yes, you know who you are!  

Our goal today is to relive, reconnect, and rejuvenate the bonds we've 

built and explore how they continue to enrich our lives. So, let's raise 

a glass--of water, wine, or whatever your preference may be--and toast to 

the nights we won't remember with the friends we'll never forget.  

Here's to laughter, stories, and making yet another set of cherished 

memories. Enjoy the reunion, everyone! 


